5 January 2024
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year!
We have had a super start to 2024.  It has been lovely to see each of you return with enthusiasm, excited to see your friends and teachers, and to share stories of what you got up to over the holiday.
I have been visiting classes this week and am very proud of the way that all of our children have settled back in and of the hard-work and positivity they are demonstrating.  In recognition of this we have presented our two new trophies for the first time in today’s assembly.  The Mr Croft Award for Positivity And Resilience was awarded to Year 2 KH for a super start to the year and the Mr Croft Award for Class Of The Week Award has gone to Year 5 SH for showing the Charles Darwin Way in the way that they have behaved around the school.  Well done to both classes!
Next week, Year 3 are visiting the Weaver Hall Museum for a Stone Age Day on Monday, Year 4 are swimming on Wednesday and our Boccia team are competing in the regional finals in Warrington on Friday – good luck to all players!
On Friday it will be Mr Solan’s class assembly.  We look forward to welcoming Year 5 MS families to watch and join their children in class until 10am. 
We are looking at the Be Safe part of the Charles Darwin Way this half term with visits from The Canal and River Trust, our PCSO and National Rail.  Please ask your child about our work on this and encourage them to think about how to be safe both at home and in school. 
Have a happy and peaceful weekend,
Marianne Bennett
P.S. Please send your child into school with a waterproof coat each day as we aim to get outside everyday if we can.  
 

